
 
 

 

Hello and welcome to another Camp Australia news for term 2, 
As I’m sure you are all aware holidays are just around the corner and Camp Australia offers holiday 
programs at several locations, activities, locations and bookings can be found at campaustralia.com.au for 
the upcoming holidays, please see one of our staff for any assistance in this matter.  
The children have been very busy and very creative at afterschool care lately with the children and staff 
learning lots of different and fun ways to make things with wool, our most popular creations of late have by 
far been the pompom as I’m sure many of you have seen your children bring home. The children have also 
enjoyed using their creativity to make masks with many little cats and super heroes being made at 
afterschool care. 
The children have also loved the cooking program with children requesting what to make and asking to do 
it on most days of the week some of the children’s favourites to make have been the choc orange slice and 
of course cupcakes. 
 If you have a recipe idea, suggestion for our program or just have a question please feel free to drop by the 
after school care room and ask one of our staff we are always more than happy to assist you in any way we 
can. 
 
 


